
 

 
 
 
 
 

Monica Heller, Director Phone:  605-394-4120 
Growth Management Department Fax:  605-394-6636 
City web:  www.rcgov.org e-mail:  monica.heller@rcgov.org 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Legal & Finance Committee 
 
FROM:  Monica Heller, Community Planning Coordinator 
 
DATE:  January 21, 2008 
 
RE: 08TP002 - Amendment to the 2008 Unified Planning Work Program  
 
Attached for your review and approval is an Amendment to the Rapid City Area 
Metropolitan Planning Organization 2008 Unified Planning Work Program.  The 
amendment includes the transfer of $23,500 of Federal Highway Administration funding 
under Personnel Services to Professional Services/Consultant Services.   
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION:   Staff recommends authorizing the Mayor and the Finance 
Officer to sign the Amendment to the 2008 Unified Planning Work Program. 
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